
We will be starting this term with our focus stories 
“Dear Zoo” and “Walter’s Wonderful Web”. We will 
support the children to develop language and key 
words about animals and mini-beasts. We will also 
celebrate the King’s coronation.  

After half term we will focus on the Nursery 
Rhymes “1, 2, 3, 4, 5 Once I Caught A Fish Alive” 
and “Row, Row, Row your boat”.  For our Summer 
Early Years trip we will be visiting the Sea Life Cen-
tre at Scarborough.  

Our 3-year-olds will also start our Early Years 
speech and language programme BLAST to support 
the development of listening, speech, language and 
communication skills. 

As always we will plan our ac 

As this is summer term we are hoping to get some 
warm weather, please could you ensure 
your child has a sun hat and sun 
cream for sunny days.  

Unfortunately we are not able to 
supply sun cream, but we can apply 
your child’s own brought in from 
home. 

 

Thank you,  

Miss Schumm and Miss Smith  

Hot weather 

Summer Term! 

 

Lingdale’s Little Explorers 

Diary Dates 

Bank Holiday-school closed 1/5 

Bank Holiday– school closed 8/5 

Break up for half term  26/5 

Back to School 5/6 

Toddle/Teddy Bears Picnic– 
more info to follow 

29/6 

Trip to Sea Life Centre  11/7 

Break up for Summer Holi-
days 

20/7 

Trips 

 

We have arranged a trip 

to the Sea Life Centre 

next half term. Please 

note parents will be re-

quired to accompany 

children (please see  

additional letter for 

more details).  

 

Reminders 

 

Session times: 

Door is open to drop off  between 8.30-
845 and pick up between 11.15 -11.30.  

 

Please continue to ensure that your child 
has nappies and wipes daily. If your child 
is toilet training then spare clothes and 
wipes are required.  


